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April 24, 2001

Mandatory Electronic Filing Deadline is Extended until May 22, 2001 for PCIA and ITA

In a letter dated April 19, 2001, the Personal Communications Industry Association (PCIA) and
the Industrial Telecommunications Association (ITA) were granted an additional extension of time to
meet the mandatory electronic filing deadline for Land Mobile Phase One Applications.  The mandatory
deadline was extended from April 20, 2001 to May 22, 2001.  The text of the letter is attached to this
Public Notice.  For further information, please contact Denise Walter, Commercial Wireless Division at
202-418-0359.


